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Cluff Resources Pacific NL 
 

SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 
 
 

The securities of Cluff Resources Pacific NL (the “Company”) will be suspended from 
quotation immediately, at the request of the Company, pending the release of an 
announcement regarding a business agreement.  
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                 Friday 12th November 2010 
Lux Wigneswaran 
Senior Adviser, Issuers 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Sydney 
 
Dear Lux, 
 
REQUEST FOR SUSPENSION OF SECURITIES FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Cluff Resources Pacific NL (the “Company”; ASX: CFR) 
requests voluntary suspension from quotation of its securities (ASX: CFR and CFROB), effective 
from the opening of trading on Friday the 12th of November 2010.  
 
By way of background, the Company previously requested a temporary trading halt due to the 
anticipated announcement of a major business agreement. The trading halt was granted by the 
ASX until the earliest of the Company releasing the announcement to the market or the 
commencement of trade on Friday, 12 November 2010. 
 
As of this morning, the Company is not in a position to announce all of the terms and conditions of 
the business agreement, and as such requests the suspension from quotation until all details are 
finalised.  
 
The Company anticipates that its securities will remain suspended from quotation until this point 
has been reached, and expects to be in a position to make an announcement to this effect, so as 
to end the suspension prior to the commencement of trading on Monday the 15th of November 
2010. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why trading of its securities should not be suspended.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Scott Enderby,  
Company Secretary / Executive Director 
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